
 

 

 

 

 

 

The John Hancock Demonstration School is inviting  

ALL K-8 Students and their families to our 

Back to School Meet and Greet!!!! 
 
 

Where:​ Hancock School Yard  
     3700 Morrell Avenue  

 
When:​ Friday, August 24, 2018 from 12:30-1:30 PM 
 
 

Please come out and meet your new teacher! 

School t-shirts will be available for sale. 


